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Executive Committee Meeting 
July 2017 

• Attending -- Dan W, Mike G, George W, Hank A, Bill W, Jim G, Roger H 
• Written newsletter stopped 
• To be called “planning meeting” in 2018 
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Class Officers Weekend 
September 2017 

• Attending – Mike G, Bill W, Hank A, Betsy G, Jane W, George W, Joel S, Barbara S – 
photo by Jim G 

• Also in town – Dave Busch, Ted Bracken 
• Emphasized role of wives  
• Communication, communication, communication 
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Breakfasts -- Hanover 
October 2017 

• Monthly in Hanover at Skinny Pancake – 4 this year 
• Regulars pictured above -- Duffy, Griffiths, Gonnerman, McConnaughey, Frederick, 

Murphy, Sheingorn  
• Hanover group to discuss inviting wives at next Hanover meeting 
• Bob to develop a program of winter 2017/2018 meetings for FL 

 
 
 

ADD PHOTO 
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Homecoming 
Dinner, Overnight, Hike 
October 2017 

• Dedicated October 2017 
• $300k+ funding drive led by Ed Keible and Stu Keiller 
• 39 1965 Classmates, partners and friends attended dinner 
• 14 spent night in 1965 cabin 
• 5 hiked Mt. M – Hank Amon, Dick/Sally Avery. Rich Beams, Dave Beatty,   
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Homecoming Football game 
October 2017 
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Breakfast in Hanover 
December 2017 

• Monthly in Hanover at Skinny Pancake – every month so far 
• December 2017 above – Frederick, Murphy, Fowler, Gonnerman, 

Duffy, Eldredge, McConnaughey 
• Now open to others 
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Florida Snow Bird Breakfast 
February 2018 

• Organized by Bob Murphy 

• February above, at First Watch in Venice.  Murphy, 
Mahoney, Wittreich, Busch, Griffiths, Zare 
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